



## Wexford General Hospital Ospidéal Ginearálta Loch Garman

Hospital Manager's Office Tel: 053-9153156 E-Mail: <u>Jacinta.Egan@hse.ie</u> (P.A.)

11 January 2023

Deputy Verona Murphy, T.D., Dáil Éireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street, **Dublin 2** 

Email: Verona.Murphy@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ 63655/22 – Dental Services under Anaesthesia.

Dear Deputy Murphy,

I refer to PQ regarding Dental Services under Anaesthesia at Wexford General Hospital.

I am pleased to advise that WGH recently returned to two Theatre sessions per week for this service. However, due to the unprecedented unscheduled care demands the hospital is currently experiencing, it has become necessary to cancel elective surgeries.

I regret that it is not possible at present to anticipate when the service will return to normal.

I trust that this information is helpful to you.

Yours sincerely,

LINDA O'LEARY,

HOSPITAL MANAGER.

